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7 July 2021 

 

First Holy Communion & Sacrament of Reconciliation 

 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 

 

We have now finalised arrangements for children making their First Holy 

Communion. 

 

Sacrament of First Forgiveness/Reconciliation 

 

This will take place in Our Lady of Mount Carmel church on Wednesday 14th July at 

1:30 

We will walk children up to the church - parents to meet us there. 

Children will practice for First Holy Communion and then make their Sacrament of 

Reconciliation. 

Parents can then take children home. 

 

First Holy Communion 

 

Following the First Holy Communions on Saturday 17th July school would like to hold 

a celebration gathering for the children on Monday 19th July. 

 

Arrangements: 

 

 Children to come into school on Monday (19th) at 9:30 a.m. dressed in their 

communion clothes for a celebration “tea party” 

 They should bring their uniform with them for changing into 

 All garments will be put on a designated clothing rail awaiting collection by 

parents either at lunchtime or at the end of the school day 

Unfortunately because of Covid restrictions, parents will not be able to stay on this 

occasion. 

 

 
 

 

Be Covid Safe 

Wear a face covering 
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